



Friends of the Community Path

<http://www.facebook.com/FriendsoftheCommunityPath>

www.pathfriends.org/scp/

June 1, 2015 Monthly Meeting

Attendees: Jonah Petri (taking Minutes), Lynn Weissman, Alan Moore (at end of meeting)

Item	Motion/Decision	Action
ArtBeat	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Tasks for ArtBeat tabling this year. • Table reserved next to STEP? • Will GJP and SBC table with us? • SBC Tent? • Have a letter campaign about CPX design? Other big issues? No decision. 	<p>FCP Action Team to respond to doodle poll (sent by Jonah tonight) for ArtBeat shifts.</p> <p>Lynn to then organize ArtBeat shifts and people for the rest of those tasks.</p> <p>Alan to coordinate with SBC and get the tent.</p> <p>Lynn will update Fliers.</p> <p>Lynn to ask someone to can pick-up from Cambridge Reprographics</p>
Viaduct Fencing Letter	We should write a letter around CPX fencing issues on the viaduct section.	Jonah will draft a letter, and send to Lynn for editing.
June 16 GLX Meeting: Tuesday 6-8pm GLX Lowell Street & Gilman Square Stations Public Design Meeting. Center for the Arts at the Armory	We should attend and keep requesting that GLX Lowell St. Station area is 1) expanded to connect with the bike/ped CPX access on the Lowell St. bridge 2) Integrated with the City's Lowell St. traffic calming and bike/ped safety measures.	Alan, Lynn, Jonah to possibly attend.
GLX/Somerville Lowell St Station meeting	There was a meeting between the city and GLX team on or around May 18th, and we should find out if there was an outcome.	Lynn to ask Brad & Jenn or Joe Sgroi about what happened at the meeting.
Enter Emails	Jonah has a stack of emails to be added to the listserv	Jonah to enter emails or drop them off with Lynn.

Item	Motion/Decision	Action
Missing Minutes	There are some missing minutes which need to be edited and posted.	<p>Jonah to send Lynn missing minutes (March 2015, October 2014).</p> <p>Lynn to review Dec 2014 draft minutes which she already has.</p>
Listserv emails	Many listserv emails seem to be going undelivered.	Jonah to look into missing emails and fix.
CPX Issues to address with City	We should meet with the city about various path issues	<p>Lynn to set up meeting with City about:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Flooding on CPX by Warwick St • Flooding on Willow/Cedar section • City needs to sponsor/write CPA funding grant for the path re-paving • Completion timeline for Cedar/Lowell section to open • Timeline for Cedar St crosswalk to be constructed • \$220k list of expenditures – what has been spent? • Warwick St curb cut connection • Lowell St Bridge <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Pigeon deterrents • Auxillary lighting under bridge • Call boxes on Cedar/Lowell section • CPX/GLX Property acquisition status
Wynn Casino Bridge	Alan will attend upcoming meeting with Wynn (Monday, June 1, at 6 PM at Howard Stein Hudson, 11 Beacon Street, 10th floor. Lou Rabito from MassDOT and Jay Monty from Everett are both also able to attend.)	Alan to email a meeting summary.